

Mr Gerard Mitchell Yorkshire Building Services Head Office Access Works Martin Street Birstall WF17 9PJ Cancer Research UK Angel Building 407 St John Street London EC1V 4AD United Kingdom

T 020 7242 0200 www.cruk.org

21st October 2016

Dear Gerard

Thank you so much for fundraising for Cancer Research UK and your recent donations of £2,367.95 (including £260 match funding) raised by those taking part in the Chatsworth Challenge Walk 2016.

Cancer Research UK pioneers life-saving research to bring forward the day when all cancers are cured. We don't receive government funding for our research, so every step we make towards beating cancer relies on every pound donated. That's why your help is so important.

Right now, in Yorkshire, over 200 staff at the Cancer Research UK Leeds Centre are working on a variety of groundbreaking research projects such as identifying the genes responsible for malignant melanoma and the role sunburn plays in this. Research at the Leeds centre is also investigating ways to stimulate a patient's immune system so that it recognises and specifically targets cancer cells. This group of scientists are also finding ways of potentially using viruses to fight cancer cells.

Thanks to you we are making progress. In the last 40 years cancer survival rates have doubled – today half of those with cancer will survive. Our vision is bold, we want to accelerate progress and see three-quarters of people surviving the disease within the next 20 years.

Thank you again for organising such a wonderful event and to all those who took part and raised money. With your continued support we will beat cancer sooner.

Yours sincerely,

Lynne Desborough

Senior Local Fundraising Manager

Email: lynne.desborough@cancer.org.uk

Mobile: 078918 034 954

Macmillan Cancer Support 89 Albert Embankment London SE1 7UQ tel 020 7840 7840 fax 020 7840 7841



Mr G Mitchell Yorkshire Building Services Limited Martin Street Birstall BATLEY West Yorkshire WF17 9PJ

26 October 2016 Reference: 1392168

You've paid a great tribute to Dave Owens and Frank Goodall

Dear Friends.

Thank you very much for raising a kind donation of £2,107.95 sent in memory of Dave and Frank. We'd like you to know how much we appreciate the fact that you've chosen to support Macmillan at this time. We hope it will be of some comfort to know that your generous gift will help improve the lives of people with cancer and their families.

Macmillan believes that no one should have to face cancer alone, and thanks to your support, we can be there for many more people affected by cancer.

Your donation is special

Your donation will help us to fund more nurses and therapists to help people through cancer treatment. It will help us to provide more information and support centres offering free and confidential advice. It will support us in our campaigns to improve cancer care and fight discrimination. Your donation will help us be there for patients, carers, families and communities every step of the way.

I hope you find this to be a fitting tribute to the memory of Dave and Frank.

There are many ways people can support Macmillan and you'll find some of these in the *Remember. Celebrate. Change lives* booklet enclosed. It also gives advice on setting up a tribute fund, which we can help you with at **macmillan.tributefunds.com**

Thank you again for being part of the Macmillan team.

With best wishes.

Roberta Borg

Supporter Donations Team

Tel: 0300 1000 200

Email: fundraising@macmillan.org.uk

(This letter constitutes an official receipt)



Mr G Mitchell Event Organiser Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund 20 Ennerdale Avenue DEWSBURY WF12 7NH

Marie Curie

PO BOX 23897 14 Links Place Edinburgh EH6 9AB

27 October 2016

Tel: 0845 052 4184 www.mariecurie.org.uk Supporter Ref: 8623198

Dear Mr Mitchell,

Thank you for your kind donation of £2107.95 to Marie Curie. Marie Curie delivers expert hands-on care, emotional support, research and guidance, helping people living with a terminal illness. Your donation will help make this possible as it costs:

- £180 to provide a full 9 hour Marie Curie nursing shift
- £130 for someone to attend Day Therapy at a Marie Curie Hospice
- £35 for a nurse's uniform
- £20 for one hour of nursing care
- £5 for bereavement booklets to support 20 children
- £1 for a patient information pack, giving practical advice about our services

If you are a UK tax payer, your donation may be eligible for us to claim an additional 25p for every £1 you have donated, at no extra cost to you. Please simply complete the enclosed Gift Aid Declaration and return it to us at the address provided.

There are many ways to continue supporting Marie Curie. If you are interested in volunteering, joining a local fundraising group or organising a fundraising event, please visit our website or contact your local Community Fundraiser, Katie Grinter on 01274 386190.

Thank you once again for supporting Marie Curie.

Yours sincerely,

Katie Grinter

Community Fundraiser



11th October 2016

Mr G Mitchell 20 Ennerdale Avenue Dewsbury West Yorkshire WF12 7NH

Dear Mr Mitchell

The Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund

We are writing to express our sincere thanks for yet another donation we have received from you and your Team. We were so pleased to have received a massive £702.65, thank you so so much!

Your donation will help towards

- Spreading the support we offer to everyone around the country, young and old who suffer from the problems of reflux before it is too late!
- Providing patient booklets, information and the OPA buddy service via our helpline.

Once again thank you so much for your kind donations for all of these years.

Very best wishes, from us all at